
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/17/2022 11:38:16 PM

First name: Lael

Last name: Richmond

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Greetings. 

 

I am writing to voice my opinions regarding this 'Holland Lake Project.' I am very much so AGAINST this

proposed project. I am a resident to the Flathead Valley and have been to Holland Lake, Holland Falls and

Holland Peak multiple times. 

 

 It seems very clear that the proposed expansion is nothing more than yet another way to attract the uber wealthy

from out of state. With all due respect, out of towners already dominate Glacier National Park, Yellowstone and

shortly they will do the same to Crazy Peak (thanks Yellowstone Club). What is special about Montana is the

public land--the amount of it and the quality of it--available for all Montanans no matter what tax bracket we

belong to. It is my most sincere hope that that does not change. 


